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Heritage weekend in Stourport basins 
 
The weekend of 10th & 11th September was an entertaining weekend down at the basins        
although the weather on Saturday was dreadful. 
 
The 300th birthday of James Brindley, who brought the canal to Stourport, was celebrated with 
the visit of a very effective actor who brought his work to life most vividly. He was joined by  
"John Fennyhouse-Green"  who demonstrated 18th Century surveying, very actively portrayed by 
Geoff Shaw of Stourport Forward. Members of the public were shown around the Working Boat 
Bramble, something I would highly recommend, and there were activities for children. 
 
There was also an extensive display of the Brindley Boats. These had been decorated by schools, 
clubs, charities and shops and visitors were invited to vote for their favourite, which received a 
prize. 
 
In the evening, in the Tontine Gardens,  the Mikron Theatre performed their play "Pure" about 
the development of a chocolate bar! The large crowd was thoroughly entertained by the great 
songs and humorous story, thankful that the rain finally stopped. It was a perfect spot for open 
air theatre. 
 
Photos from the weekend are shown here and on the back cover. Members of Stourport For-
ward and the Civic Society took part  and you may recognise  some of them. 

άJames BrindleyέΣ "John 
Fennyhouse-Green" , Civic 
Society member Annette 
with Barbara and Tonto 
the Pack Horse in the   
Tontine Gardens 
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STOURPORT CIVIC AWARD 2017 
 
Entries are now invited for the 2017 Stourport Civic Award offered by the Civic Society.  The     
Biennial Award is offered to   encourage and recognise schemes which contribute to the quality 
and environment of Stourport. 
 

In 2015, there were two winners of the Civic Award, The Wyre Forest Crematorium and The 
Working Boat, Bramble, and previous  winners have included; the Church House in Areley Kings, 
the Windlass Cafe, the renovation to the Engine Lane canal bridge and the development of  
Moorhall Marsh. 
 

The projects will again be judged by a panel of assessors, with the successful entry receiving a 
commemorative plaque.  The award ceremony will take place at our AGM on Thursday, 11th May  
2017 and an exhibition featuring the entries will again be on display afterwards in the  library. 
 

hǳǊ /ƘŀƛǊ tŀǳƭƛƴŜ !ƴƴƛǎ ǎŀƛŘ ά²Ŝ ŦŜŜƭ ƛǘ ƛǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ǘƻ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴǾŜǊǎƛƻƴǎ 
which are sympathetic to the local environment and improve and enhance the appearance of the 
town. At a time of increasing change in Stourport, the people of Stourport need to have some 
ǿŀȅ ƛƴ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǘƻ ƎƛǾŜ ǇǳōƭƛŎ ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ ƎƻƻŘ ŘŜǎƛƎƴέ 
 

The closing date for entries, when all work must be completed, will be March 3rd 2017. 
 

Nominations can be made by builders, owners or members of the general public who would like 
a scheme to be recognised.  Any suggestions, from members, of possible entries would be    most 
welcome, by phone or email as below. 
 

Entry forms and further information can be obtained from David More on 01299 878718,  
or by email davidemore@btinternet.com 

Church House,  a    
winner in 2006 

Moorhall  Marsh, 
a winner in 2010 

Wyre Forest Crematorium a 
winner in 2015 
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